
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  MIKE ALTHOFF, FIRE CHIEF 
 
SUBJECT:              New Hire 
 
MEETING DATE: June 15th, 2021 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

Last Month Nate Watson Retired from the department.  Nate had 12 years with CFFD 
and will be missed by all.  With his retirement came the need to fill his open position.  
We advertised locally in the Beacon and through social media.  Our interview committee 
conducted 9 interviews and have selected Joe Stocker to fill our open position pending 
successful completion of a background investigation.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
I recommend hiring Joe Stocker to the Cannon Falls Fire Department for the position of 
Volunteer Firefighter, badge # 4628.  His Start Date would be July 6th.  
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Motion and approval of hiring Joe Stocker. 
 
 
 


